CARTER COUNTY TENNESSEE NOTICE FOR DEBRIS MONITORING RFP.
Carter County will receive sealed proposals from qualified Debris Monitoring Firms until  10:00am EST on October 17, 2024 , to establish a Debris Monitor Contract or Contracts. Copies of the RFP can be found on the Carter County website at cartercountytn.gov, State of Tennessee Procurement website at https://www.tn.gov/generalservices/procurement/central-procurement-office--cpo-/supplier-information/request-for-proposals--rfp--opportunities1.html, and the West TN Plan Room’s website at 
https://wtplanroom.com. The Responses may be mailed or hand delivered to Carter County Finance Department, 801 East Elk AVE., Elizabethton, TN 37643 no later than 10:00am  Eastern Standard Time on October 17, 2024. No electronic or facsimile copies of the proposal will be accepted. The Proposal shall include Debris Monitor qualifications, integrity, compliance with public policy, past performance, technical and financial resources.  Knowledge of Federal and State Grant Guidelines, experience of the Firm, and capacity for performance. Firm should submit an original and four (4) copies of their proposal for consideration including a .pdf document saved on jump drive or CD. Each Response must be received in a sealed envelope clearly marked on the outside of the envelope with the proposal opening date and time and shall be marked “Debris Removal Proposal”. Each page of the Proposal, all attachments and the jump drive shall be identified with the name of the respondent.
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